ILO/SU/RES/23

RESOLUTION

concerning working time

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in an Extraordinary General Meeting on 10
February 1983,

RECALLING the resolution dated 6 October 1981 relating to the reduction of hours
of work aiming at a 35 hour-week which is common practice at the United Nations
Headquarters and several ILO external offices,

NOTING the Director-General’s intention to negotiate a reduction and /or a
reorganisation of working time with the Staff Union Committee,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to:

1. intensify its action for the application of the resolution dated 6 October 1981, while
ensuring that overtime be limited to the strict minimum necessary, and bearing in
mind the outdated conditions governing overtime compensation for the Professional
category staff;

2. present a report and specific proposals on the subject to the next Annual General
Meeting of the Staff Union, at the latest.



